
From: cherise arthur
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427
Date: Thursday, April 18, 2019 3:11:12 PM

Dear Committee Members:

I am writing you in support of House Bill 3427.  I have previously sent a letter in regards to
House Bill 2019.  I work for the Beaverton School District.  We are looking at loosing 13
teachers  next year if this bill does  not get through the House and the Senate.  Class sizes are
exploding and it is making it more difficult for students to get a quality education in this
environment.

We need your support to help keep our schools at a level that helps educate our students.  As
a campus supervisor I see more and more students that are struggling and need help with
their homework.  This bill would help to keep us at our current levels and maintain a quality
education for our students.

As you approach your vote I hope you keep in mind the importance of education in our state. 
I am a native Oregonian I and I find it hard to beleive we have to continue to fight to educate
our students.  We need your support to help pass this bill and the $2 Billion budget needed for
our students and communities.

I appreciate your work and support of House Bill 3427.

With kind regards,

Cherise Arthur
email;  carthur799@gmail.com
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